
 
St Mary’s Farnham Royal Church of England Primary School 
 

We aspire to grow as a community through FAITH as a FAMILY.  

Thriving for all our FUTURES enabling us to FLOURISH 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Monday 16th October 2022 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
 
As part of our ‘It’s all about me’ topic, we are learning about the 
importance of healthy teeth and visiting the dentist.  
 
One of our activities this week is to brush our teeth. For this, we would 
like all children to bring in their toothbrush and toothpaste on 

Wednesday 18th October 2022.   
 
Please send your child in with their toothbrush and toothpaste in a 

named and sealed bag or container. These will be returned home the 
same day.  
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 

 
 
Miss Moore, Mrs Connolly and the EYFS Team. 
 
 


